
Visitation Policy Changes Effective August 16, 2021 

Good news! We will be able to once again allow visitation. All residents and 

employees have tested negative for COVID two weeks in a row. You may begin 

calling Monday morning, 08/16/2021, in order to schedule a visit. 

Fully Vaccinated Visitors 

We will be allowing scheduled indoor visits for any family members and 

friends who have been fully vaccinated and the resident has been fully 

vaccinated. The number of visitors allowed at one time will be limited to 2 

people per day. Fully vaccinated means that you have received the second 

shot in a two-shot series or one shot in a one-shot series and it has been 14 

days since your final vaccination shot. Visitation hours will be from 8:15AM 

to 4:00PM seven days per week. You must provide evidence of vaccination 

before you will be allowed to make indoor visits. We will keep a log of 

those you are fully vaccinated so that you will only have to provide proof of 

vaccination once. These visits will require scheduling in advance. We will 

continue to schedule by phone, one week in advance. Please call the same 

number, (337) 427-0255. Calls will be returned in the order they are 

received. 

Unvaccinated Visitors 

Visitors who have not been fully vaccinated will continue to follow these 

guidelines: 

◼ Outdoor visitation will be allowed. CDC still encourages outdoor visitation 

since it is the lower risk alternative. 

◼ Visits will be scheduled for 30 minutes each visit.  

◼ Visitation hours will begin at 8:15AM and the last visit will be scheduled for 

4:00PM. 

◼ Touching is discouraged, but will be allowed for short periods of time for 

those residents who so choose and only for residents that have received 

their second vaccination more than 14 days prior to the visit. 

We will continue to schedule by phone, one week in advance. Please call 

the same number, (337) 427-0255. Calls will be returned in the order they 

are received. 


